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Competitors are advised that they must ensure that the ignition of their vehicle remains 
continually switched on for a period of one hour after the time of the showing of the 
chequered flag in each Race so that the authorised Officials can access each DVR to 
download any footage required for judicial investigation.  
 
This requirement is in order for the Judicial Officials to review and reach a timely decision on any 
judicial matter (as detailed in Championship Regulation 3.8). 
 
Failure to comply with this requirement will be reported to the Clerk of the Course for his 
consideration of any appropriate judicial action. 
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